
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent

SUBJECT: ADDITIONAL APPRAISER FOR 2004-2005 [BG-B]

DATE: February 15, 2005

By state rule, appraisers must be approved by the local Board of Trustees.  The attached list 
represents individuals who have completed the necessary training and demonstration of 
proficiency for appraisers in the application of rules and observation skills for the Professional 
Development and Appraisal system (PDAS).

********************

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the attached list for the 2004/2005 school 
year, and that the appraiser be added to the list of names approved at the regular September 2004 
board meeting.

********************

Respectfully Submitted,

Wendell Sollis Gilbert Vasquez
 Superintendent  Assistant Superintendent for

 Human Resources


